
Season begins: The Draft 
 

On May 12th the Senior Softball Managers gathered at the Warren Community Center to 
determine who would be on which team. The sometimes intense/sarcastic meeting had to 
address many issues but the most important issue was the draft. The team selection 
process is serious business for a season that will last until September 6 with a hundred 
guys from the ages of 70 to 96. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 




